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Sent: 30 April 2020 09:30

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: joint statement of EIGE and FRA on COVID19 and gender-based violence

oeor [

Thanks for sharing the statement. | have forwarded your request to our communication unit. | circulated yesterday
the note on possible actions by the JHAAN regarding the COVID 19. You will see that your request fits perfectly with
those suggestions.

| also asked our communication unit for re-tweet. In principle, that was done yesterday.

Kind regards,-

From:
Sent: 29 April 2020 11:19

Subject: joint statement of EIGE and FRA on COVID19 and gender-based violence
Dear all,
| am happy to share with you a fresh example of cooperation between JHA agencies- a joint EIGE-FRA statement on

COVID19 and gender-based violence (You can find here the link to the EIGE-FRA statement).
It has been published today on the websites of both FRA and EIGE.

Dear
Perhaps we could put a link to the statement on the JHAAN webpage on your website as well?

Best regards to everyone,





